
 

  PRESS RELEASE       ریلیز پریس 
February 15, 2024 

 

OGRA ISSUES NATURAL GAS SALE PRICES NOTFICATION 

Islamabad. In response to OGRA’s determination of SNGPL & SSGC for Review of Estimated 

Revenue Requirement for FY 2023-24 dated February 02, 2024, the Federal Government, under 

Section 8(3) of the OGRA Ordinance, 2002, has revised category-wise natural gas sale prices 

effective February 01, 2024. The same has been notified by OGRA in the Official Gazette and is 

also placed on its official website (www.ogra.org.pk). 
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About OGRA: 

 

The Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority (OGRA) is a regulatory body responsible for regulating mid and downstream 

petroleum sector in Pakistan. OGRA aims to develop and continuously work towards a safe, progressive and 

competitive Oil and Gas Industry in close coordination with all stakeholders and provide sustainable solutions, 

through innovation and adaptation, to foresee and overcome any challenges faced by the sector and to safeguard the 

interests and uphold the confidence of the nation and the consumers, in the areas of Nat. Gas, Petroleum Products, 

Lubricants, LNG, CNG, LPG and (Oil Pipeline) Transportation of Petroleum Products. 

 

 
 

For further information/ clarification, please contact: 

Imran Ghaznavi, Spokesperson 
Ph: 051-9244340, Fax: 051-9244142, Email: cma@ogra.org.pk 
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